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You may have fat pad atrophy, a
condition where the protective fat

layer beaneath your foot wears
down

This can happen due to aging,
injury, foot deformities, or
underlying diseases like

diabetes, reducing the padding
that protects your bones and

nerves

Is Every Step
Painful?

Restoring the fat pad can help
relieve pain and get you back to

your daily activities



Liposana may be an option for
conditions caused by a

damaged or missing protective
fat layer, such as:

Fat pad atrophy
Metatarsalgia

Plantar heel pain
Plantar ulcers and calluses
Post-surgical corrections

If you have any of these or
other conditions related to a

fat layer defect, 
Liposana may help

The doctor implants Liposana
in the area where fat has been

lost or damaged to support
the restorative process

Once in place, it provides
immediate support and

cushioning to the affected area

How is Liposana
Used?

What is Liposana?

Restores the damaged
protective fat layer that may

be causing you pain or
discomfort 

Liposana is made of human
adipose tissue, commonly

called fat

It is processed in a way that
retains the native structure

and properties of fat 

This process is performed in a
clean room to protect Liposana

from contamination

The area may need to be
offloaded (protected) for a

short time to allow the
implanted fat to settle

properly

Over time, Liposana integrates
and is gradually replaced by

your own tissue

Could Liposana
Help You?

No Liposana®

Liposana®


